
CHRISTMAS PARTY 15 December 2023 

thanks to Ivor Jordan and Rosalind Duckmanton for the photos 
 

On Friday 15 December, 116 members enjoyed a festive afternoon, organised and presented by Bruce Cable 

and his team of volunteers. The Church Hall was transformed into a stylish dining area, with a dozen or so 

tables laid out for afternoon tea. Food and tea/coffee was served by the Trustees after which seasonal 

entertainment was ably provided by the Ukulele and the Singing for Fun groups and also by a member of the 
Creative Writing group.  A quiz and a raffle completed the afternoon’s activities.  Thanks go to everyone who 

contributed to making this event such a memorable and happy occasion.   
 

Tricia Macredie, Publicity Officer 

 
 

 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 
 


